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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to House Bill 3591 requires that individuals over 18 years of 

age and who have been released from the custody of the Office of Juvenile Affairs receive an 

official or certified copy of their United States birth certificate, a Social Security card, 

information on how to obtain their medical records and health insurance, and a state-issued 

identification card or driver's license. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

